Primary News

Primary Centre

End of Spring Term

Pupils have really enjoyed the range of activities during the lead
up to the Easter holidays. This has included learning through our
half term theme 'Who Lives There?' Each week during Monday
assemblies we introduce 'sign of the week' around our topic. Pupils
have enthusiastically asked and answered questions about houses
in the past and how they have changed over the years,
comparing them to where people live today.
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We were so proud when Galaxy
class recently visited Hampton
Court Palace. Following previous
E. learning, pupils were so excited

| to have the opportunity to
experience the wonders of Hampton
Court Palace. Their curiosity,
questions and overall communication were recognised
throughout the visit, with every pupil signing/saying "oh...
this is where Henry lived".

We all passionately sang and signed 'The
Climb' to Angela in assembly today as she is
about to set off on her family Mount

Everest challenge. We mqunsmvely Iear‘n’r abouT
where she will be living during the journey, and
are so proud of our Head of Centre and staff
team for always setting pupils and themselves the
highest goals.
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and reading.

Easter
School Holidays
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Thank you to all the pupils, parents and staff who ensured
that everyone had fun on Red Nose Day, raising £51.

Rachel for your regular visits to Clarendon to launch your books; e
stating how our pupils inspired your creative process with this new i
book. Jack, our school dog, demonstrated his excellent well-being

skills, settling next to pupils, promoting a love of listening to stories

Comic Relief

. Pupils enjoyed dressing up and doing
- themed literacy and PSHE activities
- and sharing their favourite stories.

Author Visit

Every class enjoyed the recent visit from Rachel Lawston, when she
came to read 'Daisy and Jack's Perfect Pond'. A huge thank you to o Rerfid Tond &,

& Daisy and /;1,,-/@.

* Rukel Luden & Beslriz Cufve

Some goodbyes
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: r Everyone said goodbye and good luck to Kim
~ today, with an enormous thank you for

| hearly eight years at Clarendon. We all

. enjoyed Kim's singing assembly and she is
now looking forward to continuing her

teaching profession at another SEN school.

We hope you all have a relaxing and fun Easter break and we look
forward to seeing your children back at Clarendon Primary on Monday

17 April.




